
NORTH SLOPE BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

M E M O R A N D U M 

TO:  Board President Roxanne Brower 

  Members of the School Board 

THOURGH: Stewart McDonald, Superintendent 

FROM: Emily Roseberry, Director of Federal Programs 

DATE:  February 19, 2019 

SUBJECT: Grant Acceptance, Department of Education and Early Development            Memo No. SB19-139 

  2019 Youth Risk Behavior Survey                          (Action Item) 

  
 

NSBSD Strategic Plan Goal:  

ACADEMIC SUCCESS/WHOLE CHILD: All students will reach their intellectual potential and achieve academic 

success through integrating Iñupiaq knowledge systems into the core content areas and focusing on the development of 

the Whole Child.  

Recommendation: 

The administrative recommendation is to accept the following Department of Education and Early Development grant 

for the express purpose of implementing the Youth Risk Behavior Survey. 

Issue Summary: 

The Department of Education and Early Development awards the NSBSD $3200.00 to support the implementation of 

the Youth Risk Behavior Survey.  

Background: 

The Department of Education and Early Development in partnership with the Centers for Disease Control and 

Prevention administers the Youth Risk Behavior Survey to high school students across the State of Alaska.  The YRBS 

is an anonymous and voluntary survey for high school students. The purpose of these funds is to support the successful 

implementation of the survey. 

Proposed Motion: 

“I move that the NSBSD Board of Education accept the The Department of Education and Early Development grant in 

the amount of $3200.00 to support the implementation of the Youth Risk Behavior Survey across the NSBSD.”  

Moved by       Seconded by        

Advisory Vote       Vote       


